
Eugene Kinn Choy / Barton Choy / Associates 

February 9, 1977 

Mrs. Hilda Reynolds 
5329 B Bahia Blanca 
Laguna Hills, CA 92653 

Dear Hilda: 

It was so nice seeing you again, yesterday at the Castelar School 
dedication. I was impressed with the community's interest in 
our school and library. 

As you have requested, I am enclosing a picture 
made of the original design of Castelar School. 
it as a memento for your part in making the new 
reality. 

Warmest regards; 

Sincerely yours, 

e Kinn Choy, AIA 

EKC/bw 

Enclosure: as noted 
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